
• 
CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 

WORK SESSION 
FEBRUARY 16, 1976 

Present: Mayor Victor Green 
Deputy Mayor J. V. Stone 
Councilwoman Nora Lake 
Councilmen Russell Sweetman 

Ralph Spencer 
Leonard Stubbs 
Charles McQueeney 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 

7:30 P.M. 

The Meeting held February 9, 1976 with Citizens to review additional 
revenue needed by the City was discussed, this matter will be placed on the 
February 23, 1976 Work Session agenda for a decision. 

A letter received from the Board of Montgomery County Commissioners 
concerning the construction of a water treatment system to improve the quality 
of water in the Greater Moraine Water District was discussed. This letter 
does not reflect the conclusion reached by Mayor Green and the City Manager 
during the meeting of Mayors and Managers at which this item was discussed. 
Mayor Green suggested that a letter be sent to the County Conmissioners advising 
them of this and informing them that Centerville wishes to consider this matter 
further before making a commitment. 

Mayor Green advised that the term of Shirley Heintz as a Member of the 
Park and Recreation Board has expired, however, she is desirous of serving 
another term if Council makes this determination. Mrs. McLaughlin explained 
how Board and Commission Members are contacted well in advance of their 
expiration date to ascertain their intentions. Council concurred to reappoint 
Mrs. Heintz for another term on said Board. 

Council concurred that Mrs. Lake represent the City of Centerville at 
the Meeting scheduled to consider the 1976 Budget for the Hospital Planning 
Council. She suggested requesting an overall view of how this Board i s 
formed from HEW. She also believes that medical services must be planned for 
in the future, she sees a need for facilities to the east and to the west of 
Centerville instead of just one facility. 

There being no further business . the Meeting was adjourned. 

Marilyn J. McLaughlin 
Clerk of Council 


